
 
Saranac Central School District 

Guidelines for Public Input During Board of Education Meetings 

 

The purpose of Board of Education meetings is for the Board members to 
conduct the business of the school district. 

A portion of Board of Education meetings is designated for individuals wishing 
to address the Board (Board of Education Policy 1230) and the procedures 
below are to be followed during this portion: 

 

- An individual may speak when recognized by the Board President or 
her/his designee. 
 

- Individuals will identify themselves by name and will direct their 
comments to the Board. 
 

- The length of an individual’s comments will be limited to five minutes. 
 

- Materials accompanying an individual’s comment should be given to the 
District Clerk before the beginning of the meeting. 
 

- Questions from individuals addressing the Board will be taken under 
consideration and referred to the Superintendent of School for 
appropriate action. 
 

- Discussions regarding individual personnel or students will not be 
permitted. 
 

- All speakers are to conduct themselves in a civil manner. 
 

- Groups wishing to address the Board shall appoint a single 
spokesperson.  


